MEETING

About the Olive Twp./New Carlisle
Community Center/Athletic
Complex

We Need Your Input!

6 p.m. EDT Wednesday,
May 14

New Prairie HS

Auditorium




We need your feedback!

As we move forward with this exciting project, we want to ensure the new Community Center meets the
needs and desires of the New Carlisle community. Your feedback is vital in shaping the center’s design.

How Can You Get Iinvolved?

1. Complete the Survey:
Please take a few minutes to fill out our community survey to share your thoughts.
[https:/www.surveymonkev.com/r/QQZ2S7R]

2. Attend a Community Meeting:
Join us for an in-person meeting where you can ask questions, share your ideas, and discuss the

project with fellow residents and planners. [April 10, 6:00-8:00pm EST, Olive Elementary]
[May 14, 6:00-8:00pm EST, New Prairie High School Gymnasium]
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For More Information, Please Contact:

Scott Falk, AIA, NCARB, RID Will Miller
Project Architect, Manager Olive Township Trustee
219.706.9177 574.654.3231

sfalk@gowightman.com willmillertrustee@yahoo.com



